Minneapolis, Minn. November 12, 1937

Dear Sir:

Enclosed find a 3-cent stamp which I am sending you for a complete basketball schedule of your varsity team for this year.

As I am interested in your team I would like to know how many veterans are returning for this years team. Also if any players Graduate in mid year. Hoping the team has a very successful season.

I want to thank you very kindly for last years Return Letter.

Yours truly,

Louis C. Walker

72I Hennepin Avenue Minneapolis, Minn.

P.S.-Last years scores if you have them please.